From: Isabel Garcia [ Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 2:29 PM

To: Liscio, Alexandria < Alexandria. Liscio@vaughan.ca >; Ciampa, Gina

<Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>; McEwan, Barbara <Barbara.McEwan@vaughan.ca>;

Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council < Council@vaughan.ca>

Subject: File 15.120.1

RE: April 4th - Committee of the Whole - Community Area Policy Review for Low-Rise Designations Amendment to the Vaughan Official Plan 2010 File 15.120.1

I cannot attend the April 4th meeting, but please accept this email as my support for the new guidelines in order to ensure that all future infill building projects are complimentary to the homes already in existence.

Thank you,

Isabel Garcia

Tel: Assume the property of the company of the comp